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Notice to Skippers No. 20/2022 

 Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ 
of 2021, item 2233, 2368, of 2022, item 88, 258, 855) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 
2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. /Journal Of Laws/ of 2022, item 1097) "Polish Water" State Water 
Holding – Regional Water Management Board in Szczecin would like to inform that due to the 
appearance of dead fish on the Oder Waterway, it is necessary to exercise special caution when 
navigating. In addition, in view of the situation, the crews of all vessels are urged not to enter the 
water and to look out for vessels carrying out operational activities in connection with the situation.  
 This notice will remain in force until the situation is resolved by the competent services, 
including clarification of the causes and publication of the results of the examination of water 
samples. 

         

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information concerning navigational conditions, please contact the Operational Centre 

from Monday to Friday, between 7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (phone: 91 44 11 257), or visit the website: 

https://szczecin.wody.gov.pl/komunikaty-nawigacyjne 
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